
 

 

Email: office@heeneprimary.co.uk 

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern 

‘Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

Wednesday 24
th

 May 2017 

Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers of 

Hands on History Visit – Tuesday 13th June 2017 

 

We are very excited to share the news with you that the Hands on History Company, who bring The Stone Age alive to 

children, will be visiting Year 3 on Tuesday 13
th

 June 2017.  

 

During their visit they will show different types of clothes that the Prehistoric people wore, explain how they made and 

used weapons and tools as well as how they made fire!  It will be an exciting day for the children as we delve deeper into 

our Stone Age topic with a ‘hands on’ experience for all of Year 3! 

 

We ask you to make a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to cover the cost of this visit. Although we are able to subsidise 

trips to some degree, unless those parents who are able to make a contribution do so, it is probable that these visits 

could not take place. We appreciate that some families may find it difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum 

and, if you feel that you are in such a position, please do speak to one of us or the Head Teacher, in confidence, to discuss 

whether some suitable arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child’s participation. All children will be 

included in the visit. If your child currently receives/has received free school meals or is a ‘Services’ or ‘Looked After’ child 

we do not require a contribution (this is not the same as UIFSM). If you think your child may be eligible for FSM please 

speak to a member of staff in the office. 

 

Please complete the attached reply slip below along with your payment in a named envelope and return it to either the 

school office or your class teacher no later than Wednesday 7
th

 June 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss P Atkinson Mrs L McGinley Mrs M Cannon 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

HANDS ON HISTORY VISIT 

YEAR 3 TUESDAY 13TH JUNE 2017 

                               (Please return to school by Wednesday 7th June 2017, thank you) 

CHILDS NAME       CLASS    

 

I enclose the sum of £10.00 

 

My child currently receives/has previously received Free School Meals 

(not the same as UIFSM) or is a ‘Services’ or a ‘Looked After’ child. 

If you are unsure about your entitlement please speak to one of the office staff who will help you.  

 

Signed parent/carer___________________________________Date _______________________ 

 

 

 


